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   IN THIS ISSUE 

Mr Scott-Evans writes: 
 
Exam season is approaching.  

It is that time of year when all 
students are starting to focus on 
their forthcoming end of year 
exams.  

"ÅÃËÅÔ +ÅÙÓȭ ÍÏÔÔÏ ÉÓ ȬFaith in 
Learningȭ. We believe in learning, 
and we have faith that through it 
ÏÕÒ ÓÔÕÄÅÎÔÓ ×ÉÌÌ ȬÂÅÁÒ ÆÒÕÉÔ ɀ fruit 
ÔÈÁÔ ×ÉÌÌ ÌÁÓÔȢȭ ɉ*ÏÈÎ ΧΫÖΧά-17).  

We bring our Christian faith into 
learning, but that does not mean 
that we think that because we 
have God on our side that 
everything will be easy, fun and 
straightforward. We teach the 
students that God often develops 
our character most through the 
difficult challenges we face.  

Exams are one of many such 
challenges that are part of  

growing up. They are not to be 
avoided or dreaded. They should 
be seen for what they are: a 
chance to put ourselves to the 
test, to examine what we know 
and do not know. They are an 
opportunity to be  grasped and 
made the most of.  

Some students find it hard to 
prioritise revision in the midst of 
too many other temptations. 
They are not disciplined enough. 
Other students give plenty of 
time to revision, but they do not 
revise in the right ways. They do 
not test themselves properly, 
they just read and make notes 
and hope it will work. They will 
learn from these things.  

Some students stay up too late 
revising on the night of test when 
they should be resting. They are 
then not in good condition for the 
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Excellent piano recital at Brentwood 
Cathedral by some of our Sixth Form 
students. 
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exam the next day and fail to 
perform to the best of their 
ability. They will learn from these 
mistakes.  

Some do not read the questions 
carefully enough. Others do not 
plan before writing longer 
answers. Some rush. Some are 
too slow. All will learn a lesson.  

The key is to learn from the 
exams. Learning from the 
challenge means that we can be 
sure we are becoming more 
fruitful and developing a stronger 
character.  

Year 10s will start their exams 
next week. They are racing 
towards being halfway through 
their GCSE courses; this is a key 
moment to take stock and see 
how they are getting on. We will 
be able to mark them fairly 
quickly and then use the rest of 
Year 10 to revisit some areas 
where they have not been 
successful.  

Year 8 will take their exams in the 
week beginning 8th May with 
some into the following week. 
Now over halfway through Key 
Stage 3, this is a lovely time to 
start to see where Year 8 
ÓÔÕÄÅÎÔÓȭ ÓÔÒÅÎÇÔÈÓ ÌÉÅ ÁÎÄ in 
which areas they need to work 
harder. It is also a chance to see 
whether they are really learning 
the skills of examinations in a 
safe, low-stakes environment.  

Year 7 will take their first end of 
year exams at Becket Keys in the 
weeks commencing 5th and 12th 
June. Year 12 will take their UCAS 

exams around the same time. 
Both are at the beginning of a 
crucial journey, and we wish them 
well with these important tests.  

Year 9 take their exams in the 
week commencing 26th June. 
These exams will help determine 
which option they take at GCSE 
and will be a key milestone in the 
setting of targets for GCSE 
outcomes.  

Of course, Year 11 and Year 13 
have the daunting tasks of GCSE 
and A level exams. We are all 
praying for them during these last 
few weeks of revision and run up. 
We trust God for fruitful 
outcomes and further character 
development.  

If you want to see what students 
have been learning this year to 
help with revision, the curriculum 
maps are here. Here you can see 
what is taught in every subject, in 
every term, in every single year.  

If you have any general questions 
about exams the best person to 
ÃÏÎÔÁÃÔ ÉÓ ÙÏÕÒ ÓÏÎȾÄÁÕÇÈÔÅÒȭÓ 
form tutor. If you are concerned 
about a particular subject, 
contact their class teacher. You 
can escalate to the Head of Year 
or Head of Department if 
necessary. You can do all of this 
via the school website.  

Bring on the exam season! 

Mr Scott-Evans 
Headteacher 

 

  

 

If your son/daughter has 
misplaced anything at school, 
then kindly inform them that all 
lost property is taken to 
reception for collection. 

We have a number of the 
following items: 

¶ Keys 

¶ Jewellery 

¶ Glasses 

¶ Trainers 

¶ PE Kit 

¶ Water bottles 
 

Please make sure that 
all items are named, 
this will ensure that 
lost property can be 
returned easily.  

 

 

https://www.becketkeys.org/curriculum
https://www.becketkeys.org/contact-us
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 On Wednesday 19 April, three of 
our Sixth Form students were 
invited to play at Brentwood 
Cathedral; Isabella, Elliot and 
Diana. 
The students had previously 
visited the Cathedral last month 
and had a piano masterclass 
with  Danilo Mascetti. 
 
The students were so impressive 
that they were invited to return 
and give a Lunchtime Piano 
Recital. 
 
The audience were treated to a 
wonderfully varied and enjoyable 
programme of music, executed to 
an excellent standard by the 
three visiting performers. 
 
The Cathedral were very grateful 
both to the students and to Mr 
Peter Romhany, Director of Music 
at Becket Keys, for taking time 
out of their busy school schedule 
to give such a splendid lunchtime 
performers. 
 

 

Isabella is in Year 12 and is 
studying Music, Media Studies 
and English Literature. Isabella is 
hoping to study Film at university, 

with an eye on becoming a film 
director. She began playing the 
piano at the age of 7 and gained a 
distinction at Grade 7 last year 
and will be doing Grade 8 this 
summer. 

Elliot  is in his final year at Becket 
Keys and has been playing the 
piano since a young age. He is 
studying Biology, Chemistry and 
Maths, and is planning to study 
Biomedical Science at university. 
As well as playing the piano, he is 
teaching himself to play the 
guitar. 

Diana has been playing the piano 
since the age of 7, and recently 
passed her Grade 8 Piano. She is 
now working towards her 
Diploma, and is studying A level 
History, Politics and Music. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Music Department 
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University of 
Warwick  

 'Tell us a Story 
Project' competition.  

University students at the School 
of Modern Languages and 
Cultures at University of Warwick  
have the opportunity to study 
overseas to enhance their 
language and cultural learning 
experience. Last year, these 
students wrote about their stories 
studying abroad. They organised 
an activity in which secondary 
language students in the UK are 
invited to respond to their stories 
in various tasks. 

Our Year 8 students ɀ Kitty 
Anderson and Leoni Witchalls ɀ 
ÐÁÒÔÉÃÉÐÁÔÅÄ ÉÎ ÔÈÅÉÒ Ȱ0ÉÃÔÕÒÅ 
0ÅÒÆÅÃÔȱ ÔÁÓËȢ 4ÈÅÉÒ ÄÒÁ×ÉÎÇ ÈÁÓ 
been picked as the winning piece, 
published on their website. They 
also both received an Amazon 
voucher as the reward. 
Congratulations! 

Miss Lin 
Head of Mandarin 

 

 

 

We decided to do this picture because we found the part in Thais 
FondÅÖÉÌÌÅȭÓ ÓÔÏÒÙ ×ÈÅÎ ÓÈÅ ÁÎÄ ÈÅÒ ÆÒÉÅÎÄÓ ÔÈÏÕÇÈÔ ÔÈÁÔ ÔÈÅ ÍÁÎ 
who was driving them to their destination was kidnapping them! 
We imagined this man to be all in black, very mysterious, whilst 
Thais and her friends were looking very lost and wanting to find 
someone to taken them to somewhere warm where ÔÈÅÙ ×ÏÕÌÄÎȭÔ 
be stared at. Maybe being kidnapped seemed likely to happen to 
them because they were clearly ÆÏÒÅÉÇÎÅÒÓ ×ÈÏ ÄÉÄÎȭÔ ËÎÏ× ×ÈÅÒÅ 
anything was! We hope you like our drawing and paragraph. 

Kitty Anderson & Leoni Witchalls 
Year 8 

 

Mandarin Department 

https://warwick.ac.uk/fac/arts/modernlanguages/tellusastory/secondary/pictureperfect/
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Essex Libraries 

Volunteering 
Opportunity  

As you may know, every year the 
Essex Library Service works with 
The Reading Agency to run the 
Summer Reading Challenge in 
our libraries, with the help of 
some amazing volunteers.  

There is a fantastic opportunity 
for students to come and 
volunteer with us over the 
summer and to help run the 
scheme again this year!  

Throughout the Summer 
Holidays, volunteers will come to 
a library of their choice and speak 
to children participating in the 
challenge about the books they 
read, giving out rewards as they 
go along.  

This is a fantastic opportunity for 
all students aged 14+ to boost 
their CV, enhance their social 
skills, or complete the 
volunteering section of their Duke 
of Edinburgh Award, all whilst 
having fun and helping out the 
local community! There will be 
ongoing support provided to the 
volunteers throughout the 
summer to make sure that the 
experience is enjoyable and 
worthwhile. 

The library service would love it 
if there were some Becket Keys 
students who could volunteer 
with them this summer! 

You can find more information 
about volunteering with the  

library service, and details of how 
to apply, on the website here: 
https://libraries.essex.gov.uk/new
s/volunteer-to-help-with-the-
summer-reading-challenge  

You can learn more about this 
ÙÅÁÒȭÓ 3ÕÍÍÅÒ 2ÅÁÄÉÎÇ 
Challenge here: 
https://libraries.essex.gov.uk/new
s/summer-reading-challenge-
2023  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

https://libraries.essex.gov.uk/news/volunteer-to-help-with-the-summer-reading-challenge
https://libraries.essex.gov.uk/news/volunteer-to-help-with-the-summer-reading-challenge
https://libraries.essex.gov.uk/news/volunteer-to-help-with-the-summer-reading-challenge
https://libraries.essex.gov.uk/news/summer-reading-challenge-2023
https://libraries.essex.gov.uk/news/summer-reading-challenge-2023
https://libraries.essex.gov.uk/news/summer-reading-challenge-2023
https://libraries.essex.gov.uk/news/summer-reading-challenge-2023
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Summer Preparation 
Programme 2023 
 
 
The Lucy Cavendish College 
Summer Preparation Programme 
2023 is designed to bridge the 
gap between GCSE study to A-
Levels by providing Year 11 
students with a month-long 
online programme of academic 
enrichment tailored to their stage 
of the curriculum. The 
programme will consist of study 
skills workshops on a range of 
important themes such as time 
management and essay writing, 
university readiness sessions to 
support students as they plan 
their next steps to top 
Universities like Cambridge, and 
substantive knowledge sessions, 
designed to supplement students' 
foundational academic 
knowledge so that they can hit 
the ground running when they 
start their A-Levels.  
 
The Summer Preparation 
Programme 2023 follows on from 
the success of last year's 
programme, following which 97% 
of students felt more confident 
about starting their A-Levels. 
Students can find out more and 
apply by 16th June here.  
 
 
 

What does the 
programme involve? 
 

The programme will take place 
entirely online and will run over 
the summer holidays for four 
weeks, from 24th July to 18th 
August 2023.  

Students participate in weekly 
Substantive Knowledge Sessions 
relevant to their A-Level subject 
choices, aimed to develop key 
subject-specific skills in their 
chosen field. These sessions are 
being designed in consultation 
with education specialists and 
aim to supplement students'  

GCSE  knowledge with the 
foundational academic 
knowledge necessary to make a 
strong start to their post-16 
studies. 

Alongside these weekly stream-
specific sessions, students will 
also benefit from weekly Study 
Skills Workshops, which aim to 
improve students' general study 
skills in preparation for starting 
post-16 study, and University 
Readiness Sessions, which will 
strengthen students' 
understanding of how to make a 
competitive application 
Cambridge and other top 
universities. 

 

  

    

 

https://www.lucy.cam.ac.uk/summer-preparation-programme
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GCSEPod has lots of resources and tips to help students 

with motivation, how to learn, news and free 

resources. Designed to engage learners, improve 

confidence, and accelerate progress. Statistics show that 

students who use GCSEPod regularly can easily achieve at 

least 1 additional grade higher in each subject! 
 

GCSE Learning and Revision | GCSEPod 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

If you are doing shopping online. Why not see if 
you can help raise some funds for FoBK through 
your online purchases in a few easy steps: 

Click here then 

¶ #ÌÉÃË ȬSign up and support this causeȭ. 

¶ If new to Easyfundraising then set up an 
account. 

¶ Browse the hundreds of online shops 
who participate in the scheme and go 
shopping! As long as you go into the 
online sites through the Easyfundraising 
site, you will register a donation to FoBK. 
You can even get an App for your phone! 
It will not cost you a penny! 
 

If already a member, then why not refer a 
friend? FoBK will get a bonus when each person 
you refer makes a purchase. 

 

https://www.gcsepod.com/
https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/becketkeysschoolbrentwood/?q=becket&cat=cause-autosuggest
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Becket Keys  
Careers Department 
 
Each year, for one of our 
enrichment days, we run a careers 
networking event for our 
students. The focus is on inspiring 
future choices and decisions. We 
will be hosting this again on July 
13th and we are in need of 
volunteers from a range of 
careers.  We would like 
professionals to talk to our 
students about their career; the 
pathway into the job, the 
opportunities, skills and 
experiences that are involved.  

 If you are able to support us in 
any way, please do get in touch 
via careers@becketkeys.org. I 
will be able to give you some 
more information including the 
timings for the day.  

 Miss S Ellis 
Joint Acting Head of PSHE 

 

 

 

 

 

 


